
 

 

26 September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to a special evening focused on supporting your child’s success in their 

GCSEs through effective revision strategies and motivational guidance. 

On Tuesday 7th October at 5:30pm, we will be hosting an engaging session led by renowned 

motivational speaker Steve Beckles-Ebusua, also known as “The Man with the Orange Tie.” Steve is 

widely celebrated for his dynamic and inspiring approach to helping young people unlock their 

potential and develop powerful study habits. 

During the evening, Steve will share practical revision techniques and motivational insights tailored to 

help students in Years 10 and 11 prepare confidently for their exams. This session is designed not 

only to benefit students, but also to equip parents with tools and strategies to support their children 

effectively at home. 

Earlier in the day, Steve will also be meeting with students and speaking to students during the school 

day, offering further opportunities for engagement and inspiration. 

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend this valuable event. Your presence and 

involvement can make a significant difference in your child’s academic journey. 

Date: Tuesday 7th October 

Time: 5:30pm 

Location: The Portsmouth Academy, Main Hall 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Mr Andrews 

Vice Principal 

 


